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June 
Greetings Legionnaires, Ladies Auxiliary, SAL & Legion R 
Happy June, everyone! 
 
As we head into the summer season, I want to extend my warmest wishes to all of you. Please 
don’t forget about our upcoming meeting on June 10th, where we will hold the installation of 
officers. Hopefully we start to see a pick up in business! I will be in and out this month for 
training! 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve another tour as your Commander. I am honored and 
grateful for your continued support and trust. Let’s make this another great year together! 
 

Hind Salah-Elgin - Commander Limestone Post 979 
Email address: bhelgin1109@gmail.com 
Cell number/Signal/WhatsApp: 309-357-0516 
ONE TEAM; ONE FIGHT! 
Thanks to everyone that attended the Memorial day service and parade. There are still 
members that haven’t paid this year's dues. There is still time to get those paid. The 
current membership for the post is the goal 617, members paid 568,  New members 22, 
we are at  92.06% of the goal for the year. 

Please follow the new facebook page for current news and changes for the legion during the 
month. I have added a QR code at the top of the newsletter that will take you to our new page 
Riley Casey - Adjutant, Post 979 
 

LOUNGE 979 NEWS 
Hi Everyone! 

I hope you are all enjoying the nice weather. Please remember to come to your membership meeting. It 
is so important for you to be there. Just a reminder on the hours change. Until business picks up, we 
will be closing at 9 on all Fridays except the last one. We can no longer afford to pay a bartender to sit 
in an empty bar in hopes that someone may pop in. Please come in for our Tuesday lunches they are 
served between 11:30-1:00 and remember the kitchen is open every 1st, 3rd and last Friday from 5-7 
Sure do hope to see some of ya’ll there and supporting YOUR American Legion 

Bar Manager, Limestone Post 979 
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Women’s Auxiliary 
 
Ladies dues still need to be paid by some members. Please 
get them paid. 
Division meeting for Convention will be held June 8, 2025 
at Lewiston. It will be at the Lewistown VFW at 10 am.  It 
will include the election of officers.  Sophia Reavley will 
start having meetings by zoom for those who can't attend 
meetings. Need to let her know 24hrs in advance by email 
sophiareavley@gmail.com.   
The post is working on ideas to bring in more money for the 
Post.  Bingo has been having 40-60 people. 
The Memorial Day parade and lunch afterwards was 
attended by many people, good turn-out. 
Meetings are the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 7pm. 
Janice Gruber 
President, Auxiliary Post 979 

Post 979 A.L. Riders 
  
By now you should notice a lot more bikes on the 
road. Our weather is now in our favor and we are 
enjoying the freedom of the open roads.  With all 
of the construction zones and detours, it is now 
more important to keep your eyes open and look 
for us on these roadways. Look twice and save a 
life, please. We are seeing a few more ride events 
in the local area, so keep looking into your emails 
for information. We will continue to serve food on 
Wed nights, and continue to have our gun raffles 
going. Come on out and take a chance on all the 
fun. Our next meeting will be June 12th, Thursday 
night at 6pm.  I hope to see you there. 
 Adam “Ace” Smith 
Director, Post 979 ALR 

H    Sundays     11am - 9pm 
O    Mon Tues Wed Thurs 11am-9pm 
U    Fridays      11am - 9pm 
R    Saturday    11am - 9pm 
S    Last fridays of the month 11am-11pm 
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